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February 4, 2005 

 
 
 

Ms. Carole Washburn, 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, Washington  98504 
 
 
 Attention: Deborah Reynolds 

RE: OMR #111391, Docket UT-050148 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On January 30, 2005, Qwest Corporation filed OMR #111391, Docket UT-050148, a thirty-six 
month Special Contract for Metro Optical Ethernet Service.  Attached is a revised Essential 
Terms and Conditions statement associated with this contract. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Holly Dean 

RECEIVED JAN 28, 2005 WA. UT. & TRANS. COMM. ORIGINAL UT-050148
SUB 02/04/05


